Judy Fredrickson

I attended the Scoping Meeting in Newport, WA. Thank you for coming and I truly hope the Dept
of Ecology listened and will act on the comments that were made at that meeting. I want to go on
record as agreeing with all the scientific comments that were made in that meeting that gave reasons
why we should not have the smelter in Newport. Proximity to town, air quality, increase in truck
and train traffic, toxic elements going into the air and water, that we are a high inversion area which
puts our inhabitants at higher risk from 'dirty air'.

Thank you for listening



